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On December 7th we  performed “Snow White” in the English entertainment   

for Tokyo Metropolitan at Chitoseashi Junior High School.     

    We didn’t win but we had a very good time.  

Our ALT wrote the script for us.  We 

practiced hard, and we learned a lot. We 

grew up and became more confident in our 

actions.  We needed some stuff and three 

second grade students helped us as a 

stuff.   Thanks to many people we 

gave a good performance.  

The other schools were also 

wonderful. We were impressed by the 

performances that they did.  If we 

have a chance next year, we’d like to make it a more wonderful play.  

As well as doing a play, we’d like to challenge ourselves with various things. 

There are many challenges for us next year!  Bring it on!  

 

 

Many children need help! 
Have you ever joined a volunteer activity? The student council 

will have UNICEF fund-raising activity. Every year many students 

join UNICEF  fund-raising activity.  Last year they collected over  

1,000,000 yen.   

This year students will stand at Tokyo station on December 23rd 

and Tachikawa station on December 26th  to collect money. 

The money can help many children who are suffering around the 

world.  

Why don’t you join us?  If you did it before, why not do it again?  

                                                                                                    

 
Japan：   Eat soba, go to a shrine on 

January 1st.   Also get money. 

U.S.A ：  At midnight people drink 

champagne and hug. 

Brazil：   They go to Rio de Janiero. 

 They also watch fireworks and at 

midnight people hug and kiss. 

Taiwan：  They have two New Years.  

One on 1/1 and Jan or February. 

      There are many firework shows. 

Happy New Year!!!! 

The editor’s postscript 

Did you enjoy this news letter? 

We will have winter vacation soon. But we 

have a lot of winter vacation homework! 

Keep warm and enjoy the winter vacation.  

(Risa, Komugi, Yuka, and Ririna) 
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